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Aerification of greens is complete.  We are planning to complete the following tasks in the 

coming weeks: 

• Verti-Cut and top dress greens two days next week, weather permitting.   

• Aerifying tees and approaches. 

• Overseed Par 3 tees and select areas on remaining tees. 

 

We have started to identify trees for removal this winter. We may scale back from past years to 

allocate resources to other projects. 

 

Need to obtain new bids for paving area in front of Pro Shop. 

 

Working with York Bridges, Earth Contractors, and Town Engineer to replace bridges.   

 

Landscaping of cooler area to be completed in the coming weeks. 

 

Golf Course Mechanic/Grounds Maintenance job has been posted internally.  We have 

interviewed two current Timberlin employees.   

 

Working with Fleet Maintenance Manager Jim Simons on purchase of dump truck and tractor. 

 

 

Faithfully submitted, 

Jerry Salvio 

Acting Director of Golf 

 


